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Iune 27,201t

Paul Kenny, Chief Clerk
Appellate Term, Second Judicial Department
141 Livingston Street, 15th Floor
Brooklyn, New York ll20l

RE: My June 14. 201I letter to Chief Administrative Judge Pfau:

Dear Mr. Kenny,

Enclosed is my June 14, 20ll letter to Chief Administrative Judge Pfau - a copy of which I
hand-delivered on that date to Mel Harris at the Appellate Division, Second Department for
Presiding Justice Prudenti. I had expected to also hand-deliver your copy to you at the Appellate
Term, but by the time I finished there, it was nearly 5:00 p.m.

You are mentioned twice in the letter: in the first paragraph of page 6.

By letter dated June 16, 2}ll, ChiefAdministrative Judge Pfau advisedthat she had forwarded
the matter to the Commission on Judicial Conduct. A copy of her letter is enclosed.

Finally, I enclose a copy of my June 10, 20ll letter to White Plains Cify Court Chief Clerk
Patricia Lupi - to which you are an indicated recipient. Her landlord/tenant clerk, Jacqueline
Rodriquez, telephoned me on June 13tr to say that she would let me know when I would be able
to review the White Plains City Court files I had requested. I have not heard from her since.

Should the files be requisitioned by the Commission on Judicial Conduct, by Chief
Administrative Judge Pfau, by Presiding Justice Prudenti, or by the Appellate Division, Second
Department, I request to be notified so that I might assist in organizing them for transmittal.

Thank you.

Yours for a quality judiciary,

&.tO
ELENA RUTH SASSOWER, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)
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